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8 October 2021 
 
 
 
Yaw Osafo-Maafo 
Senior Presidential Advisor  
Office of the President  
Government of Ghana 
 
 
 
Dear Yaw Osafo-Marfo, 
 
It is with great pleasure to confirm that the OGP Support Unit has received the Government of 
Ghana’s fourth OGP National Action Plan 2021 - 2023.  
 
The Government of Ghana was placed under Procedural Review by the Criteria & Standards 
Subcommittee on 7 February 2020 due to not delivering an action plan for two consecutive action 
plan cycles. Upon submission of the fourth action plan, and in line with Procedural Review 
guidelines, the Government of Ghana is no longer under review.  
 
We wish you a successful implementation of the fourth OGP action plan, and we stand ready to 
provide any necessary support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Sanjay Pradhan  
Chief Executive Officer  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


